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Oregon’s streams and ground water are over allocated now!  This bill would add to 

the assault on our rivers and stream by making it more difficult for individuals and 

grassroots organizations to participate in the state’s decision making process.  We 

need to ensure that further uses are well thought out, and keep in mind that we need 

sufficient water flow and temperatures to protect aquatic life.   

 

I urge you to oppose and defeat HB 3501. 


